Summer Term Newsletter

Here comes the sun.

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the Summer Term!

Once again a term has flown past. Looking back over the school calendar, it is amazing how much we can fit into a school year and we have some great things to look forward to I the coming weeks including some very exciting topics.

We have started working on ways to make better use of the school website and showcasing children's work is one way we have already made a start on. Each week you will see the slides from our 'Celebration Assembly' with photos of the children's best work.

Our next step is to publish our best writing onto the schools' websites so hopefully the children will feel a sense of pride knowing their work is going to be displayed online.

Thank you, Mr. S Pearson



Helping each other to achieve and soar.

A Big Pedal Push.



I'm pleased to see that so many of our children walk, cycle or scoot to school on a regular basis. I would really like to encourage as many of our children as possible to use pedal power to get to school. It goes without saying, not only does this have health benefits, but is a fun way to start the day.

Parents are actively encouraged to scoot too!

Are You Smarter Than a Year 6?

a and b stand for whole numbers.

a + b = 1000 and a is 150 greater than b. Work out the values of a and b.

A cube has a volume of 125cm₃. Calculate the length, height and width of the cube.

Class Attendance (since September)

Gedney Church End:

Woodpeckers 95% Eagles 94% Jaguars 95% Whole School 95% (Target 97%)

Lutton St Nicholas:

Wolves 91% Penguins 94% Hummingbirds 95% Bees 96% Whole School 94% (Target 97%)

Dates for your dairy:

- Year 6 SATs week 13th May
- Friday 17th May School Disco LSN 6:30
 8pm (£1.50 entrance)
- All other notifications will be made via the school app.

School Contact: enquiries@lutton.lincs.sch.uk Phone: Lutton St Nicholas: 01406 363392

Our World Book Day.

What a wonderful time was had by all at both schools during WBD. It was fantastic to see so many of our children dressed as their favourite characters from Harry Potter, Matilda, Gangster Granny and Spiderman to name but a few.

It really does help to promote the love of reading. As they say...'Readers are leaders.'





Penguins and Eagles Trip to the Seaside.





Oooh we do like to be beside the seaside!

The children from Eagles and Penguins had a wonderful time at the Sea Life Centre discovering all about different species found across the oceans. We very much enjoyed our 'Fish and Chips' by the sand and once our bellies were full we spent some quality time building sandcastles. 'Billy's Bucket' has been a great inspiration for the children.





Year 4 Residential.

The children had a fantastic time during their recent visit to Ilam Hall in Derbyshire. The days were packed full of activities that certainly kept both adults and children busy. The children from both schools were a credit and the adults were very proud of their behaviour and willingness.



School Contact: enquiries@lutton.lincs.sch.uk Phone: Lutton St Nicholas: 01406 363392 enquiries@churchend.lincs.sch.uk Gedney Church End: 01406 362383